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District 3 is in really good shape now.  We are showing our longevity as Buffalo, Toronto, and 
Syracuse clubs have celebrated their 100th anniversaries and Rochester reaches that milestone 
on December 7 this year. 
 
The Rochester club and the St. Catharine's club have continued to have meetings through this 
pandemic. Other clubs have been meeting individually 1 on 1. 
 
The District III Convention planned for October the 4th in St Catharine's is still a go at this point 
in time and it is our hope that getting shots in arms will allow the border to open so it can 
happen. 
 
The last 15 months have been a real challenge in not been able to see one another. However, I 
am hoping for a strong recovery in recruiting once this pandemic ends. 
 
Yours in Gyro 
Dan Bliss 
District 3 Governor  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


